
 

 

    

    

 

 

   

April 2023 

  
  
 
Supplier Change Request Form Updated 
  
  
 
Dear valued Supplier,  
  
Updates have been made, effective April 1st 2023, to the Supplier Change Request form, new 
revision 5.0. 
 
 
Details of the revision are contained within document. 
 
Supplier Change Request form can be found in the section Adient Web Guides on: 
https://www.adient.com/suppliers/supplier-expectations/ 
  
 
  
  
Sincerely,  
Adient Purchasing & SC Team 
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